
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians
1 message

Scott Butler< Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 10:12 AM
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

It's the smart thing to do, since it's our money anyway.  And it's the
right thing to do.  A healthier Commonwealth is better for us all in
the long run.

Sincerely,

Scott Butler
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